
New German Shepherd Puppies!! 

We are Excited to Announce we have 1 Female and 2 Males German 

Shepherd Puppies Available! They were born December 22nd and are 

going to be ready for their FurEver Homes February 16th.  

 

                                                

*Meet the Puppies* 
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*Contact Mike and Linda at (574)773-0270 or send us an email at MikeChupp@live.com 
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